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The Temecula Valley Historical
Society Officers and Board of
Directors Wish you and yours a
Happy Holiday Season filled
with moments to remember.

Presidents Corper

This has been a very exciting year for
me. | have learmed a lot about our
precious history and the importance of
preserving it for future generations.
Unless we all become actively involved
in the process of preservation we will
certainly loose what we have. It is our
job as members of the society to help
educate the public in the importance of
our local history.

As a society we have accomplished
several things during the past vear.
Thanks fo Darell Fambach’s leadership
one stagecoach has been restored and
plans are in progress for restoration of
another. Pam Grender has again been
responsible for placing several more
plagues at historic sites in Old Town.
The restoration of Wolfs Tomb has
been completed thanks to Eve Craig's
team of volunteers! We were able fo
add approximately 30 new members to
the society through the “Elegant Picnic”
membership drive. Paul Price took over
the production of our DVD which was
previewed during our Annual Dinner on
November 16, He has also had several
speaking {continued inside)

Mark your czalendars for the first
meeting in 2008 on January 4 with
the business meeting at noon at the
Pujol School, followed by a tour of
VaRRA’s History Center next to
Kohls.
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